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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

NEWSLETTER

Douglas E. McKinney, M.D.

SECRETARY - TREASURER'S CORNER

(continued on page 6)

(continued on page 6)

As the Summer of 2007 comes to a close, it is time
to look forward to our 65th Annual Meeting in Ber-
muda. I am pleased to report that the Mid-Atlantic
Section has a comprehensive scientific and social pro-
gram planned and this year’s event will be a memorable
one for all who attend.

Under the leadership of Dr. Harry Koo, the 2007
Program Committee has selected 30 podium presenta-
tions, 7 of which will be part of the annual resident prize
essay competition. New this year will be a Practice-
Based Scientific Session on Sunday morning featuring
5 presentations that offer innovative surgical tech-
niques useful in everyday practice. 23 posters are also
planned for Bermuda and are divided into two moderated sessions that will kick off the program
on Thursday afternoon.

Other features of the scientific portion include: an optional ultrasound course broken out
into two, 2-hour sessions providing both didactic and hands-on ultrasound training for
urologists; panel discussions on recent initiatives with respect to BPH, erectile dysfunction,
incontinence, and pediatric urology; industry-supported scientific symposia; and our annual
Howard Pollack X-Ray conference with Dr. Robert Older returning as moderator.

The Mid-Atlantic AUA Board of Directors has had a busy year and what follows is a
recap of Board discussions and actions to date in 2007.

In my role as Secretary-Treasurer, I have served on the AUA Bylaws Committee and
recently shared with the Board proposed amendments to both the AUA (c)6 and AUA (c)3
Bylaws documents. These include a change from age 62 to 65 on Senior Membership age
eligibility, changes regarding Honorary Member selection, and a significant restructure
with respect to the existing AUA committees. Those Bylaws amendments were promul-
gated to the AUA membership at the May 2007 Annual Business Meeting in Anaheim.

An update from the AUA on its two new membership categories, Allied and Interna-
tional Residents-in-Training, has been reviewed and discussed. The AUA’s position is that
eligible participants for Allied membership would include urologic health-care profession-
als - nurses (RN/NP/LVN/LPN/CNS), physician’s assistants, technicians and medical
assistants. Our Mid-Atlantic Board decided it would not incorporate these categories into
the MA-AUA structure at the present time but would look into what other Sections are doing
before proceeding.
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Saturday, October 20Saturday, October 20Saturday, October 20Saturday, October 20Saturday, October 20ththththth

6:00   am - 1:00 pm Registration Open
6:00   am - 7:30 am Scientific Symposium

Advancing Management of Overactive
Bladder: A Therapeutic Update

Supported By: Esprit Pharma
7:00  am - 2:00 pm Exhibits Open
7:30  am - 8:00 am Annual Business Meeting (Members Only)
8:00  am - 8:15 am Remarks from AUA President

Paul F. Schellhammer, MD
8:00   am - 12:00 Spouse Hospitality Suite
8:15  am - 9:00 am Panel Discussion: New Frontiers in

the Treatment of Incontinence and
Overactive Bladder

9:00  am - 10:00 am Hugh Hampton Young Lecture:
America’s Courts

The Honorable Elliott E. Maynard
10:00 am - 10:25 am Coffee Break – Visit Exhibits
10:25 am - 11:10 am Scientific Session V:

Voiding Dysfunction/Incontinence
11:10 am - 11:35 am Special Guest Lecture:

MRI for the Urologist
Laura Carucci, MD

11:40 am - 12:25 pm Panel Discussion & Case Presentation:
Legal Issues of Urological Practice

12:30  pm - 2:00 pm Coding Seminar (Lunch Available)
Stephanie N. Stinchcomb, AUA

12:30  pm - 2:00  pm Lunch in Exhibit Hall
2:00   pm - 4:00 pm Optional Ultrasound Training

(Session II - Hands-on)
7:00   pm - 11:00 pm PRESIDENTS BEACH BANQUET

Sunday, October 21Sunday, October 21Sunday, October 21Sunday, October 21Sunday, October 21ststststst

6:00   am - 11:00 am Registration Open
6:30  am - 9:30  am Exhibits Open
7: 00 am - 7:50  am Scientific Session VI: Cancer: Kidney,

Prostate, Laparoscopy, & Robotics
7:55  am - 8:45  am Bladder Cancer Update

Michael O’Donnell, MD
8:00    am - 10:00 am Spouse Hospitality Suite
8:50    am - 9:15  am Panel Discussion: Pediatric Urology
9:15   am - 9:30  am Coffee Break: Visit Exhibits
9:30   am - 10:00 am Practice Based Session: Best Practices
10:05 am - 10:35 am Special Topics Discussion:

Robotic Prostatectomy
10:35 am Adjourn

 65th MA AUA Annual Meeting

SCHEDULE AT A GLANCE

 Southampton Fairmont, Bermuda

Thursday Evening ReceptionThursday Evening ReceptionThursday Evening ReceptionThursday Evening ReceptionThursday Evening Reception
Get an early look at this year's Exhibits.  Join us in the Poinciana
Ballroom for a reception on Thursday evening from 5:30 pm to
7:00 pm.

ANNUAL MEETING PROGRAM BOOKS

Due to increasing postage costs, the Annual Meeting
Program Books will no longer be mailed in advance of the
Annual Meeting. The full scientific program and full text
abstracts are available on the MA-AUA website
(www.maaua.org).

Attendees of the meeting will be issued their book upon
check-in at registration. Those members unable to attend
will receive their book via mail following the Annual
Meeting.

(subject to change)

Thursday, October 18Thursday, October 18Thursday, October 18Thursday, October 18Thursday, October 18ththththth

1:00 pm - 6:00 pm Registration Open
3:00 pm - 5:30 pm Scientific Session I & II:

Moderated Posters
Supported By: Watson Laboratories, Inc.

Friday, October 19Friday, October 19Friday, October 19Friday, October 19Friday, October 19ththththth

6:00   am - 1:00 pm Registration Open
6:30   am - 1:00 pm Posters Available
6:00   am - 7:30 am Scientific Symposium: Pharmacological

Penile Rehabilitation Following
Radical Prostatectomy: Where Do
We Stand Today?”

Supported By: VIVUS
7:00   am - 2:00 pm Exhibits Open
7:30   am - 7:45 am Welcoming Remarks
7:45   am - 8:30 am Panel Debate: Erectile Dysfunction
8:00     am   - 12:00 Spouse Hospitality Suite
8:30   am - 9:30 am Scientific Session III:

Resident Prize Essays
9:30   am - 9:50 am Special Topics Lecture: Urological Trauma

Jack H. Mydlo, MD
9:50   am - 10:15 am Coffee Break: Visit Exhibits
10:15 am - 10:55 am Rapid Fire Panel: BPH Therapies
10:55 am - 11:30 am Scientific Session IV: Infections, Stones,

Pediatrics, Infertility
11:30 am - 12:30 pm Howard Pollack X-Ray Conference

Robert A. Older, MD
12:30 pm - 2:00 pm Lunch on your own
12:30 pm - 2:00 pm Optional Ultrasound Training

(Session I - Didactic)
7:00  pm - 10:00 pm THEMED WELCOME RECEPTION
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SOCIAL PROGRAMSOCIAL PROGRAMSOCIAL PROGRAMSOCIAL PROGRAMSOCIAL PROGRAM
(included in Registration Fee)

SPOUSE HOSPITALITY SUITE
Friday, October 19th – Saturday, October 20th

8:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon
Sunday, October 21st

8:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.
Continental breakfast and refreshments each morning for regis-
tered spouses, guests and family members.  Sign-in is required at
the door.

WELCOME RECEPTION:  BRITISH INVASION
Friday, October 19th  - 7:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m.
This year’s British Invasion themed Welcome Reception will be
held poolside at the Fairmont Southampton Hotel; rumor has it that
the Queen, herself, might be attending so come with your manners
in place!  We also anticipate a command performance by the
Beatles so it’s sure to be a night to remember.  And while the theme
of the evening is all things British, we are on Bermuda, so we
encourage you to come dressed in proper Bermudian attire.
Prizes will be given to the best-dressed attendees!

PRESIDENT’S BEACH BANQUET
Saturday, October 20th  - 7:00 p.m. - 11:00 p.m.
Join us Saturday evening at the President’s banquet to be held on
the Fairmont’s private beach.  Most people know that the island
of Bermuda is located at the apex of the geographic triangular
area known as the Bermuda Triangle.  Our sources tell us that the
Fairmont’s private beach is the exact longitudinal and latitudinal
center of this apex!  Once you venture onto this beach, there is no
telling what could happen.  Things may get lost, watches may
stop running, you may never come back.  But one thing is certain
– you’ll have a great time while you’re there!

GOLF TOURNAMENT - Port Royal Golf Course
Friday, October 19th  - 1:00 pm
This Robert Trent Jones-designed course provides an ideal test of
golf - reward for good shots and penalty for bad ones. Between the
1st and 18th are some of the finest holes to be found anywhere. The
Tournament is open to all attendees.  Registration is required with
indication of handicap.  Foursome sign-up sheets will be available
in the registration area beginning Thursday, October 18th. $165
per person includes tournament fees, cart, box lunch, prizes, and
transporation to and from the course.

TENNIS TOURNAMENT - ROUND ROBIN
Friday, October 19th  - 2:00 pm - 5:00 pm
A Round Robin Tennis Mixer for men and women is planned for
this year. Tennis courts are located at the Resort.
Pre-registration is required with indication of level of play.
$50.00 per person includes courts, refreshments and prizes.

EXPLORE BERMUDA:EXPLORE BERMUDA:EXPLORE BERMUDA:EXPLORE BERMUDA:EXPLORE BERMUDA:
Suggested Activities On Your OwnSuggested Activities On Your OwnSuggested Activities On Your OwnSuggested Activities On Your OwnSuggested Activities On Your Own

Maritime Museum
The Maritime Museum comprises of many buildings with displays
of information on navigation, whaling, treasures from the sea,
coins and much more.  The COMMISSIONER’S HOUSE which
is one of these buildings is believed to be the first building in the
Dockyard, and the first cast-iron building of this size in the world.

Royal Naval Dockyard
The magnificent buildings in the dockyard now house a shopping
mall, a craft market, an arts centre and restaurants.

Dolphin Quest 
Make your visit to Bermuda even more memorable with a visit to
Dolphin Quest Bermuda! Located in the grounds of the Maritime
Museum, Dolphin Quest offers guests the chance to touch, play,
feed and swim with dolphins in a variety of exciting and unforget-
table dolphin encounter programs.

Bermuda Underwater Exploration Institute
BUEI features two floors of inspiring interactive displays that
reveal the secrets of the deep ocean. Discover Bermuda’s greatest
unsolved mystery the “Tucker Cross” and view other amazing
marine artifacts.

Crystal Caves
The magnificent crystal stalactites and stalagmites surrounding a
clear blue azure lake in the Crystal Caves were formed over 30
million years ago. Proper illumination has been installed and even
the formations on the bottom of the lake are clearly visible.

St. George
St. George’s is the oldest continuously inhabited town of English
origin in the New World, and has retained its charm and character
into the 21st Century. 400 years of history can be found in the
buildings architecture and military fortifications.

Horseback riding on the beach
Rides through the scenic trails and sand dunes along the beautiful
South Shore beaches are a great way to see  Bermuda. Experi-
enced guides are helpful to both novice and experienced riders.

Shopping in Hamilton
Bermuda offers a variety of shopping experiences that start on
Front Street and commence along Queen, Reid and other small
streets in the City of Hamilton.  There are imports from Great
Britain and Ireland such as English woolens, Harris tweed jackets,
Irish linen, china, island-made jewelry, local crafts made of
Bermuda cedar and local products.

65th MA AUA Annual Meeting

SOCIAL HIGHLIGHTS

 October 18-21, 2007
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Recent Activities of the MID-ATLANTIC SECTION
of the  AMERICAN UROLOGICAL ASSOCIATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Summarized from the Board of Directors Meeting, March 26 , 2007

PRESIDENT’S REPORT
Plans for the 65th Annual Meeting in Bermuda were proceed-

ing and Dr. McKinney announced his choice for the 2007 Hugh
Hampton Young Lecturer; Elliott E. Maynard, a Justice for West
Virginia Supreme Court.

SECRETARY-TREASURER’S REPORT
The CPA Review for the fiscal year ending December 31,

2006, conducted by Russell, Brier and Company of Boston,
Massachusetts provided a clean opinion.  In reviewing the State-
ment of Assets, Dr. Lippert noted the Section’s total assets of
$958,061.  Total Revenue of $526,666 against total expenses of
$403,451 resulted in a surplus of $123,215.

The unaudited financial report for the period ending Decem-
ber 31, 2006 and proposed budget for 2007 had been distributed
for consideration.  A review of the unaudited financial report for
the period ending February 28, 2006 reported that total assets of
$964,879 compared favorably to the $860,594 for the same period
last year.

MEMBERSHIP STATISTICS AND TRANSFERS
Membership of the Section includes 654 Active, 275 Senior,

64 Associate, 4 Honorary, 4 Affiliate and 97 Candidate members
for a total membership of 1,098.
Transfer from Associate to Active membership

David Andrew Svetec, M.D. of Lancaster, Pennsylvania
Requests for Transfer into the Mid-Atlantic Section

Spencer Long, M.D. (from the Southeastern Section)
Keith J. O’Reilly, M.D. (from the Western Section)
Eric J. Sacknoff (from the New England Section)

Fast Track Candidate
Paul Sean Van Zijl, M.D.

AUA BYLAWS COMMITTEE
Dr. Lippert reported on proposed amendments to both AUA

(c)6  and AUA (c)3 bylaws that included: a change from age 62 to
65 on Senior Membership age eligibility, changes regarding
Honorary Member selection, and a significant restructure with
respect to the existing AUA committees.

AUA ULTRASOUND FACULTY
Daniel B. Rukstalis, MD and Edouard J. Trabulsi, MD were

approved and submitted by the Board as willing to participate as
faculty members for the new National Urologic Ultrasound Fac-
ulty (NUUF).

AUA LEADERSHIP PROGRAM
Drs. Chai and Eure commented on their experiences with the

Leadership Program to date. They shared very positive feedback
and thought the program was both valuable and insightful. Various
Board members also spoke about the quality of the program and
opined how it would help participants grow with respect to
leadership within the AUA and its Sections.

REPORT OF THE HISTORIAN
Dr. Dan Dietrick updated the Board on the latest projects

being undertaken including a recent initiative to collect old books,
photographs, and urologic instruments that would represent the
history of the specialty. He also reported that this year’s subject of
Women in Urology was doing well. Dr. Sakti Das, of the Western
Section, was appointed as the AUA Historian.

REPORT OF THE REPRESENTATIVE TO THE AUA
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Dr. Thomas Rohner reported on the recent actions of the AUA
Board of Directors as of February 16-21, 2007, including: final-
ization of the AUA National Meeting Program in Anaheim which
would feature progressive modules in ultrasound, endourology,
and imaging (approval for subcommittees related to these mod-
ules had also been approved); an update of the guidelines for the
Management of Clinically Localized Prostate Cancer; efforts to
establish additional restrictions with respect to conflicts of interest
and AUA leadership positions; expansion of education and mem-
bership offerings on an international scale; and the development
of a core curriculum in Urology as an important part of residency
training.

AUA COMMITTEES AND REPRESENTATIVES

AUA CODING AND REIMBURSEMENT COMMITTEE
Dr. Roger Schultz highlighted recent activities and recom-

mendations:  a recommendation on transurethral radiofrequency
energy treatment  to not approve Category 1 code status for CPT
2008; a recommendation on percutaneous cryoablation of renal
tumors to move from Category 3 to Category 1 code status; a
recommendation on HOLEP to move to Category 1 status; formal-
izing a collaborative relationship with McKesson  a software firm;
urologists needing to provide more documentation on urodynamic
assessment results; ongoing response to carriers that refuse pay-
ment for selected procedures; CMS plans to develop episode
groupers for selected diseases; advise to carriers that they should
pay for any bulking agent that is FDA approved; update on
communications with Highmark regarding surgical codes and
TRUS; review of regulatory updates summarized in the Health
Policy Brief; support on reimbursement for Deflux which is used
to treat vesicoureteral reflux; a vote to delete code 52510 (tran-
surethral balloon dilation of prostatic urethra) which is no longer
done; Aetna, in Michigan, bundling UA with E&M codes; a
review of all GU procedures for which compensation is needed for
an assistant surgeon.

LOCAL ARRANGEMENTS COMMITTEE
Dr. Stanley Zaslau, Local Arrangements Chair, provided a

written report summarizing the social plans for the Bermuda
meeting.

(continued on next page)
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PROGRAM COMMITTEE
Program Committee Chair, Dr. Harry Koo, outlined the

proposed panels and sessions for each day of the Annual Meeting,
including the integration of an optional ultrasound course.

OLD BUSINESS

EXHIBITOR EVALUATIONS
The 2006 Exhibitor Evaluation results provided positive

feedback  noting that the involvement of industry with the Friday
night Welcoming Reception and “Spy” theme festivities was very
well received.

501(c)3 PROPOSED BYLAWS
Proposed Bylaws for a new 501(c)3 to be established along

with the present 501(c)6 so that governance can more closely
mirror the governance structure of the AUA had been distributed.
Seeing the 501 (c)3 is a separate entity, this business was under-
taken as a separate session immediately following the main Board
meeting.  The proposed name of the new 501(c)3 is the “MA-AUA
Education Fund, Inc.”

AUA UPDATE ON MEMBERSHIP CATEGORIES
Allied and International Residents-in-Training categories are

now established by the AUA. Allied membership would include
urologic health-care professionals - nurses (RN/NP/LVN/LPN/
CNS), physician’s assistants, technicians and medical assistants.
The Board determined that the Section would not incorporate
these categories at present. The consensus was that adopting these
categories would probably be a good idea in the long term.

NEW BUSINESS

NOMINATIONS FOR THE JOURNAL OF UROLOGY
EDITORIAL BOARD

Dr. Burkhardt Zorn completed his term on the Editorial Board
of the Journal of Urology on June 30, 2007.  The AUA had
requested the early submission of  three candidate names to replace
Dr. Zorn.

PROPOSED PARLIAMENTARIAN POSITION
The Board agreed to appoint Dr. Kretkowski as Parliamentar-

ian for the Annual Business Meeting in Bermuda. Future re-
appointments would be made by the sitting President as needed.

PROPOSED JOINT ANNUAL MEETING WITH THE
NEW ENGLAND SECTION OF THE AUA

Following discussion, the Board voted to accept the offer from
the New England Section to have a Joint Annual Meeting in 2011.

American Urological Association

 Board of Directors Report

Thomas J. Rohner, Jr., M,.D.
MA-AUA Representative to the

 AUA Board of Directors

The AUA Board of Directors met in May at the Anaheim

Hilton and will meet in Ba1timore on October 11- 14, 2007

just one week before our Mid-Atlantic Section Meeting

The AUA has developed a new educational program

“course of choice” for Section meetings. The Office of

Education will select a menu of available annual meeting

courses for the “course of choice” program. The AUA will

pay expenses and honorarium for a speaker of the Section’s

choice, if the Section meeting is held within Section bound-

aries, Canada, Mexico, and Bermuda. Sections that want to

take advantage of this program need to make their request at

least 90 days before their meeting.

The Anaheim Annual Meeting was very successful with

9,600 urologists attending (1,000 more than Atlanta); United

States member attendance was increased with a slight de-

crease in international numbers due to new regulations in

Spain and Italy which bar drug and device companies from

paying expenses for urologists travel and meeting expenses.

Roger Dmochowski, Chairman of the AUA Guidelines

Panel, reported that two new guidelines will be developed in

2008. These will be vasectomy and interstitial cystitis.  They

will be done jointly with the European Association of Urol-

ogy, including sharing of costs.  Several updated methodolo-

gies including new software have been developed which

should shorten the time for guidelines development to two

years and decrease costs.

After the loss of Marty Resnick, a Search Committee

chaired by Past President Larry Ross, has been formed to

identify a successor Editor of the Journal of Urology.

John Huber, Executive Director of the AUA Foundation

has resigned and a search process is underway.  An important

qualification for his successor is a strong background in

development for fundraising. The Foundation reserves have

remained stable at about 5 million dollars for the past two

years.  The Foundation Development Council has been reor-

ganized with Mr. Roger Herring from Chicago as Chair, and

Richard Williams, MD as Vice Chair.  The Council has

named representatives from each Section to identify grateful

patients for potential donations.  Logan Holtgrewe has agreed

to represent the Mid-Atlantic Section in this regard.

RECENT MA AUA ACTIVITIES
(contined from previous page)
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From the Secretary-Treasurer (continued from page one)

From the President                                             (continued from page one)

Extending beyond scientific content will
be an additional panel discussion addressing
legal issues of urological practice, an optional
luncheon seminar on coding, and my good
friend from West Virginia, Justice Elliott
Maynard, will address the American court
system as our 2007 Hugh Hampton Young
Lecturer.

In Bermuda, however, one cannot over-
look the social program opportunities and, as
Local Arrangements Chair, Dr. Stan Zaslau
has also been hard at work taking advantage of
a beautiful venue. This year’s Welcome Re-
ception will, once again, be combined with our theme celebration
on Friday evening and will be a “British Invasion”. You can also
feel free to leave your black tie attire at home as the President’s
Banquet will take the form of a Beach Party on Saturday night. Of
course, golf and tennis options will be offered and see page 3 for
a listing of ways to explore this incredible island in October.

It has been a productive year for the Mid-Atlantic Section as
the Board of Directors has undertaken numerous initiatives for the

betterment of our members and that of the
AUA. Projects have included the implemen-
tation of our new 501(c)3 corporation that
will operate in tandem with our pre-existing
501(c)6, membership recruitment of those
Board-certified urologists in our region who
were not previously members of the AUA,
nomination of a new Section representative
for The Journal of Urology Editorial Board,
and regular contact with this years’ Leader-
ship Program participants, Drs. Toby Chai
and Gregg Eure, who report it has extensive
value and insight with respect to growth and

mentorship within the AUA and our Section. I would like to thank
the Board for their hard work and support during this past year and
please share with me a warm welcome in Bermuda for Dr. Michael
Naslund who will take the gavel as our new President at the close
of the Annual Business Meeting on October 20th.

Thank you again for the privilege of being your President and
I look forward to seeing you in the sun and sand this October.

Douglas E. McKinney, M.D.

In January, the AUA requested the names of at least two
practitioners who would be willing to participate as faculty mem-
bers for its new National Urologic Ultrasound Faculty (NUUF).
After a poll of the Board members had been conducted, the names
of two members with expertise in this area were approved and
submitted to the AUA.

In follow-up to the October 2006 decision for the MA-AUA
to move to a dual-corporation structure, so that governance can
more closely mirror the governance structure of the AUA, pro-
posed Bylaws for a new 501(c)3 to be established along with our
present 501(c)6 were reviewed and approved. The final process of
establishing the 501(c)3, which will be named the “MA-AUA

Education Fund, Inc.”, is now
underway. The New England
and New York Sections are
also in the process of finaliz-
ing their own dual-corpora-
tion structures which pro-
vides operational benefits
from a number of standpoints.

A letter from the New
England Section had been
sent to my attention at the
MA-AUA proposing a Joint
Annual Meeting with the NE-
AUA in 2011. The NE-AUA
periodically participates in
Joint Meetings, and has
found that, in addition to di-
verse and high-quality sci-

entific sessions, they offer greater opportunities for collegial
networking and sharing of ideas. The New England Section
leadership had voted to approach the MA-AUA given our com-
mon management, which would help facilitate meeting planning and
logistics. After discussion, the Board concurred that this would be a
beneficial experience for both Sections and the offer was accepted.
This joint meeting with the NE-AUA will take place in the Fall of
2011 at a resort location to be determined early next year.

As mentioned previously, we encourage both new and exist-
ing members to volunteer for future service within various ap-
pointed positions to the AUA as there have been many re-
appointments in recent years. Questions about these positions can
be directed to the MA-AUA Administrative Offices at:

Mid-Atlantic Section - American Urological Association
900 Cummings Center - Suite 221U
Beverly, MA  01915
Phone: 978.927.8330 / Fax: 978.524.8890
Email: admin@maaua.org
Please also be sure visit the MA-AUA website

(www.maaua.org) to check your membership listing. Log into the
“Members Only” area (using your User Name and Password) and
you can review and make changes directly from your computer.

The upcoming 65th Annual Meeting will conclude my term as
MA-AUA Secretary-Treasurer. I would like to thank all of the
Board members I have worked with over the years for their
excellent work and support. Thanks also to the membership for the
opportunity to serve the Section as your Secretary-Treasurer. I am
looking forward to seeing everyone on the lovely island of
Bermuda this October.

Marguerite C. Lippert, MD

FUTURE MEETINGS

September 25-28, 2008
Hyatt Regency

Chesapeake Bay
Cambridge, Maryland

October 1-4, 2009
Williamsburg Inn

Williamsburg,Virginia

September 23-26, 2010
Nemacolin

Woodlands Resort
Farmington, Pennsylvania

It has been a productive

year for the Mid-Atlantic

Section as the Board of Di-

rectors has undertaken nu-

merous initiatives for the

betterment of our members

and that of the AUA.
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Visit the Section's Website:
 www.maaua.org

We encourage all MA AUA members to check out the website at www.maaua.org where you will
find Section news and more:

The complete Annual Meeting Program with links
to the papers presented;

Section activities and information on upcoming events;

Section Archives to review past annual meetings
and past issues of the Newsletter;

A “Members Only” area where you can update
your membership listing and information.

ARRANGEMENTS COMMITTEE
Stanley Zaslau, Chair
Julio G. Davalos, M.D.
Adam P. Klausner, M.D.
Michael J. Manyak, M.D.

BY-LAWS COMMITTEE
Marguerite C. Lippert, M.D., Chair
William E. Haren, M.D.
Jack H. Mydlo, M.D.

HEALTH POLICY COMMITTEE
Steven M. Schlossberg, M.D., Chair
Robert J. Biester, M.D.
Michael R. Hardy, M.D.
Douglas E. McKinney, M.D.
Michael J. Naslund, M.D.
James B. Regan, M.D.
Michael R. Zaragoza, M.D.

INVESTMENT COMMITTEE
Michael J. Manyak, M.D., Chair
F. Michael Rommel, M.D.
Stanley Zaslau., M.D.
Marguerite C. Lippert, M.D., Ex-Officio

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE
Andrew J. Glick, M.D., Chair
Patrick J. Shenot, M.D.
Arthur L. Burnett, II, M.D.

NOMINATING COMMITTEE
John J. Pahira, M.D.,Chair
Sam D. Graham, M.D.
Leonard G. Gomella, M.D.
Jonathan A. Roth, M.D.
Roger E. Schultz, M.D.

PROGRAM COMMITTEE
Harry P. Koo, M.D., Chair
B. Mayer Grob, M.D.
Thomas W. Jarrett, M.D.
Kurt A. McCammon, M.D.
Marguerite C. Lippert, M.D., Ex-officio
Jan Baum, AUA Ex-officio
Douglas E. McKinney, M.D., Ex-officio

AUA  REPRESENTATIVES

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Thomas J. Rohner, Jr., M.D.
 John H. Lynch, M.D. (Alt.)

BY-LAWS COMMITTEE
Marguerite C. Lippert, M.D.

EDITORIAL COMMITTEE
Gerald H. Jordan, M.D.
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